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On the occasion of the 100th anniverdary of Genocide as
well as on the occasions of events  dedicated to
  grounded problems  of advocacy many representatives
and advocates who had done much in their country for
Armenian Genocide  arrived to Armenia from France,
Russia, Greece, Bulgaria.

The advocates for a minute of silence respected the
memory of innocent victims of 1915. The Chairman of the
Chamber of RA ARA Zohrabyan  stressed the importance
of arrival of the advocates and international organizations
form different countries to Armenia.

“Today we invite our colleagues here to discuss the  legal
consequences of Armenian Genocide. WE also try to
represent to the foreign country advocates our problems,
we try to come to the  recognition of definitive recognition
of Armenian Genocide".





 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 0){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })


